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Richardson Co board interviews highway supt. applicants 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners conducted interviews with three
applicants for the position of Richardson County Highway Superintendent when
they met Tuesday. 

Commissioners will consider an appointment during their November 7th meeting. 

Commissioners also approved an agreement to provide $15-thousand  in funding
for the Falls City Economic Development and  Growth Enterprise between
August 1, 2017 and July 31, 2018.  
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